
 

 

Supernumerary Quota for students from Jammu & Kashmir 

 

   In view of the directions from University Grants Commission regarding 

Supernumerary Quota for students from Jammu & Kashmir, formal written 

requests (mail or letter) are invited from Jammu & Kashmir students, who are 

already applicants for different programs and fulfill all the conditions of eligibility 

may submit the requests to the Chairman, CAC through Email: 

manuucacso@yahoo.com  by 8th August, 2016.   

 

 

Chairman, CAC 
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